
Fuel tanks that are unsecured due to flood waters displacing the tank pose serious threats not only to 
you, others and your property, but also to public safety and the environment.   Liquid Petroleum Gas 
(LPG) can be extremely volatile and potentially explosive if the tank is ruptured and escaping LPG is 
ignited by a spark.   

Please be sure to contact the Kittitas County Fire Marshal’s Office at 509-962-7657 prior to placing your 
LPG system back in service.   
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Kittitas County Fire Marshal 


